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We organized a fundraising for Africa on December 16, 2018. In Padua, on the occasion of the annual 

"houses of solidarity", we gave space to a moment of awareness. On Sunday, the young people carried out 

CARP fundraising activities for Africa. 

 

In the end all the money were indeed donated to a center for deaf and autistic children located in Nairobi, 

where Robin e Aurora (a Matched Second Gen. couple) served as volunteers beforehand. 

 

It was an occasion to raise funds but also to hand out leaflets about CARP, inviting guests to the 

Christmas party. Many where the young people interested. It was a stimulating opportunity to make 

ourselves known more. 

 

 


